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Elizabeth LaFleur

From: Kristy <kristy.kwan@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 18, 2022 5:44 PM
To: Elizabeth LaFleur
Subject: Awbrey Butte multi family housing

I just recently learned that they are considering building multi family units and housing on Awbrey Butte. I fully support 
and agree with this as I believe every neighborhood should have every kind of housing. Diverse housing helps us all by 
allowing different types of people with different needs to live together and near where they play and work. It keeps 
neighborhoods from becoming elitist and segregated.   
 
As I'm sure you know, housing that is affordable to the service industry is severely lacking in Bend. Any attempt to rectify 
this situation would benefit us all. My husband and I are small business owners here in Bend and it is incredibly difficult 
for our employees to find stable housing despite us paying well above the average local hourly wage.  
 
Thank you for your time,  
Kristy Kwan 
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